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May 13, 2020 

To:   Oregon City - City Commission 
From:   Christina Robinson-Gardiner, AICP, Senior Planner 
Re:  Tentative Cost for BRCP Parks  

 
 
The cost for the parks in the Beavercreek Concept Plan area is anticipated to be approximately $24 
million. The estimated costs are separate from and not incorporated into the Beavercreek Road Master 
Plan and will not affect park system development charges at this time. It is anticipated that the projects 
will be added to the Parks capital improvement projects list at a future date. 
 

Park  Location  Budget 

East Ridge Conservation Area Thimble Creek Concept Plan  $12,000,000 

South Central Open Space- 

Neighborhood Park  

Thimble Creek Concept Plan $12,000,000 
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